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Zoning Division  


             

   Department of Urban Development  Marge Schmuckal


                                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Zoning Administrator                                                                                                           Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

May 2, 2001

Elizabeth Houlton

18 Victoria Street

Portland, ME  04103

RE:
244 Veranda Street,   432-F-003 -  R-5 zone

Dear Elizabeth Houlton, 

I promised you previously that I would notify you when the framing construction permit was issued for this property.  It is being issued today, May 2, 2001.  As you know the foundation permit was issued on March 9, 2001.   Again, you have 30 days from the issue date of this recent permit in which to exercise your right to appeal.  My previous letter contained all the information you will need in which to apply for an appeal.  

As I have mentioned in my past letter to you, we have begun discussions relating to text changes concerning the R-5 zone.  Your ideas and suggestions were taken into serious consideration. We have only had a first meeting in which we scoped out some possible text changes.  The process will take more discussions and time. The text changes that we finally propose will be part of the public process.  There will be public meetings in which you should be notified.

Very truly yours, 

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator

CC:
Mayor Cheryl Leeman


Mark Adelson, Housing and Neighborhood Services


Mike Nugent, Inspection Services


Penny Littell, Corporation Counsel
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